To: Edward Bean, Finance Director/City Auditor
From: Marc A. Levye, Chief Assessor

Re: Declaration of Overlay Surplus

Date: November 6, 2015

In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 59, section 25, the Board of Assessors declared an overlay surplus of $382,378.64 at its meeting of November 5, 2015.  The amount can be appropriated for any lawful purpose or if unused at year end shall close out to surplus revenue.
Note the following:
FY 2004

$18,657.29

FY 2005

$12,166.60

FY 2006

$25,000.00

FY 2007

  $7,672.22

FY 2008

$13,882.53

FY 2009

  $5,000.00

FY 2010
          $100,000.00

FY 2011
           
$50,000.00

FY 2013
          $150,000.00
Total 


$382,378.64

